
NBMS VIKING VIBES
BE RESPECTFUL, BE SAFE, BE KIND, BE RESPONSIBLE

F o l l o w  u s  o n  I n s t a g r a m  @ n e w b r i g h t o n m i d d l e

 CLUB MEETING DATES

W e e k  o f  F e b r u a r y   
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I n s i d e  t h e  I s s u e

CLUB MEETING
DATES

Check below for this months
various club meeting dates and

times. We hope to see you there!

TALENT SHOW!
More details below!

PEP RALLY THIS
FRIDAY!

See upcoming event information
below!

N B M S  B o o k  C l u b

Our Book Club is
reading to page 254 of

The Lie Tree by Frances
Hardinge.  We have a lot
to talk about today- who

killed Faith’s father??
And why??  Everyone is

welcome!

V o l  1  I s s u e  6

Q S A

TBD

G i r l s  G r o u p

The Girls Group meets
on Thursdays from

2:30-3:30 in Room 26!

E n v i r o n m e n t a l
C l u b

The Environmental
Club meets on

Wednesdays from 2:25-
3:15 in Room 43!



F e b r u a r y  2 0 2 0 I s s u e  0 6

Math help is available in room 51 with Ms. Klinkman on Mondays and
Wednesdays from 2:30-3:15 PM.

Staff, students, parents and the
community share the

responsibility for each child’s
success. We are committed to

ensuring that each student
develops the skills and confidence

for lifelong achievement and is
prepared to make a positive
contribution to our world.

MATH HELP

SOQUEL UNION
ELEMENTARY

SCHOOL DISTRICT
MISSION

STATEMENT

 

The NBMS Home and School
Club has purchased a life sized

Connect 4 and Jenga game along
with a new ping pong table and

ball cart.  You will see these
games outside during lunch. 

 Enjoy!

NEW LUNCH TIME
ACTIVITIES

 

Today kicks off the official Girls
Volleyball season. Come out and
support all three teams in their

first home game against Mission
Hill. Game times are as

follows7th plays at 4:00 PM8th
plays at 5:00 PM6th plays at

6:00 PM

There will be a ski trip meeting on Thursday at 6 PM, in the PAC.

SKI TRIP MEETING

 

A reminder that students are not permitted to sell candy here at school.

STUDENTS SELLING CANDY AT SCHOOL

Soquel Elementary is looking for student volunteers to help with their
Cougar Prom and Carnival.  The date of the prom is February 21st from
5:00-8:00 PM and the Carnival is 4-7:30 PM.  If you are interested
please email Jennifer Flaniken at : Jenniferflaniken@yahoo.com

COMMUNITY SERVICE AVAILABLE

The City of Capitola is having a
Battle Of The Bands in our PAC
on March 21st.  They are looking
for youth musicians 19 years and

under. If you are interested,
please stop by the office for a

flyer.

BATTLE OF THE
BANDS

 

The blue bins are for recycling and the grey bins are for garbage. 
Please do not mix them up when disposing of your waste.

GARBAGE AND RECYCLING

 

Students may eat in the PAC or the Picnic Tables and make sure you
clean your area after eating.

LUNCHTIME EATING AREAS

Calling all singers, musicians, dancers and performers, the Spring
Talent Show will take place on Thursday, April 2nd.  Sign up is in the
school office, the first meeting will take place on Thursday, February
20, meet on the outside stage at 2:30 PM.

TALENT SHOW!

Show your school spirit this Friday by wearing purple and gold! All
students will participate in a school spirit pep rally where we will discuss
NBMS behavior expectations and you will have the opportunity to
participate in fun games!

POSITIVE BEHAVIOR PEP RALLY THIS FRIDAY!

Please bring in your Box Tops by Wednesday, 26.  Check your cereal
boxes etc.  for them and return to the office.  Thanks!

BOX TOPS


